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Tuesday, 5th March 2024                                                                                SWS/ACD/2023-24/110 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

As the academic session 2023-24 draws to its end, we invite you to the Parent-Teacher Meeting scheduled 

on Saturday, 16th March 2024 to discuss your child's progress and address your concerns. It’s an excellent 

opportunity to collaborate on strategies for your child’s future academic success.  

We look forward to strengthening our partnership in nurturing your child's growth. Your presence contributes 

significantly to their educational journey. 

Each parent is being given a 10 minutes slot. Your child’s time- slot is shared along with this document. 

We request you to adhere to the following time slot in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 

 

Note: - Please collect the book/stationery list, fee challan, temporary I-card and circular for orientation from the 

class educator. 

 

We look forward to meeting you in school.  

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


